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Assessment: 

At the end of the semester, all students were asked to fill out a brief, 3-question survey. The 

survey was available on Brightspace and anonymous. 24 students responded. Of the students 

who responded, the overwhelming majority stated that the free online textbook was a valuable 

resource. Additionally, I found that the majority (20 of the 24 students) prefer online textbook 

to print textbooks. And all but two students would recommend keeping the free open access 

textbook as the course textbook. The results are provided at the end of the report.  

Discussion: 

The general feedback from the students was very positive about the textbook. Looking at the 

individual responses, I noticed the individual who stated disagree to question 1, also preferred 

print textbook(s).  

Future: 

I believe this book was very relevant, timely, and a great resource. In the future, I plan to keep 

this open access text book.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


